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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 8:42 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 11/5/2010 

Re: Patricia Fritz 
12887 Olympus Way 

Strongsville, OH 44149 

Docketing Case No.: 

Notes: 

To: docketing@,puc.state.oh.us 
CC: 
BCC: 
Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 6/18/2010 

Re: Patricia Fritz 
12887 Olympus Way 
Strongsville, OH 44149 

Docketing Case No.: lO-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: 

We attended the recent hearings on 'all electric rates* at the Strongsville 
High School. Those that took the stand and testified did their homework and were 
well prepared to testify. 
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We don't believe those of us who live in all electric homes can be wrong 
about what we heard several years ago from CEI/First Energy. The builders were 
provided incentives to build all electric homes and the homeowners participated 
vidth an on-going discounted electric rate. 
We believe this rate needs to be reinstated and that CEI/First Energy should 
live up to what they promised the people! 
Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
Please docket the attached in the case number above. 


